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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

					

April 4, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
PO Box 2319, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE:  Board File Number:  EB-2012-0458
         K2 Wind Ontario Limited Partnership;
         Request for Information from the IESO

Further to the IESO letter to you of March 26, 2013 and your letter to us of April 1, 2013, we wish to thank you for your response and we would like to acknowledge that we understand why you will not be directing the IESO to file the requested information.  Furthermore, we appreciate your direction in the last paragraph of your letter.

Respectfully,

(signed) Anita Frayne
On Behalf of the Residents Group


Copy to:  Asha James, Falconer Charney LLP
               Paula Lukan, IESO
               Helen Newland, Dentons Canada LLP
               Paul Wendelgass, K2 Wind Ontario Inc.






